
Fogarty Memorial PTO Newsletter~ March  2019 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Thursday, March  14, 6:30 pm: 

 PTO Meeting, Fogarty Library 

 

 

Monday,March 11 

 

Water Bottles will be for sale!  $3/each 

 

 

IMPORTANT YEARBOOK INFORMATION:   

~If you take pictures at any PTO events, please email 

your pictures to Kristin Fecteau. 

All questions and emails regarding FMS Yearbook can 

be sent to Kristin Fecteau at: 

treasurer@fogartypto.com 

***AND, you can now order your yearbook online:  

 ​Deadline for online ordering is MARCH 29, 2019. 

Please visit: ​ ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Yearbook ID Code:  1507319   

**New this year - if you purchase your yearbook ​online, 
you will be entered to win a $20 gift card!  ** 

 

 

Shoparoo has been very successful 

so far...keep scanning those 

receipts!  ​Winner for December, 

January and February is the Fifth 

Grade… Congratulations!  A new 

competition starts in March, winner to be named in June! 

 

Fogarty Fridays!  

 Wear your Fogarty Blue or 

Fogarty Gear every Friday - 

Show your school spirit!  

 

 

 

 

  A special thank you to Tori Hartman 

for her time and effort in  planning 

and organizing a successful P Bruins 

day for FMS families.  A fun time was 

had by all in attendance! 

 

 

 

 

Get your tickets now for this fun-filled (adults only!!!) 

evening to support FMS! Ticket ordering now available 

online - Please visit:  ​www.funny4funds.com/events​, then 
search for April 6th, Fogarty!   

**If you, your family or business are interested in donating to 

this event, that can be done on this website as well!  

 ​Donors who so generously give $100 will have their business 

name displayed on a large sign at the event, on a table at the 

event and, if they make the donation online, their business 

name will be scrolling  on the event payment page.   

Also, our team leader, Melissa Worthy is creating amazing 

raffle baskets for this event.  If you are able to help either 

get donations OR would like to donate to the baskets, please 

contact Melissa.   

All funds raised from this event will support the Fifth 

Grade Play and Field Day!  Thank you for your support! 

 

Coming this month!  The annual Boys’ 

Event at Dave and Busters!!!  Order 

forms  went home last month.   

The event will be held March 16 

from 8:00 am-11:00 am.  ​Tickets 

cost  $30/adult and $10/Fogarty boy. 

**Please note:  the deadline to order 

tickets is MARCH 11, no tickets will be 

sold at the door.**    Any questions, 

please contact Brenda Iozzi at ​brenda@fogartypto.com​.  
 

Also, to start a new tradition of 

collaborating and celebrating with 

West Glocester Elementary School, 

we will be hosting a ​Family Skate ​on  

Saturday, March 23 from 

1:00-3:00… 

 at the Levy Rink in Burrillville.   

This event will be FREE for all West 

Glocester and Fogarty families in 

attendance.  Skate rentals are also 

FREE, as supplies last.   Look for 

flyers with more information coming 

home soon. 
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Check out Fogarty PTO’s website: 

www.fogartypto.com 

 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week is coming in 

May.  Planning is underway for the gift 

baskets that are raffled off to all 

teachers and staff during that week.  If 

you would like to either donate an item 

for the baskets or would like to help us 

get community donations, please contact Heather 

Murgida at:  ​heather@fogartypto.com​.  Any help or 

donation will be happily and gratefully accepted!  Thank 

you! 

 

 

Reading Week is coming in April!  FMS PTO is planning a 

Scholastic Book Fair during the week of April 8th - stay 

tuned for lots more details!   

 

 

First Time EVER...and hopefully a new tradition!!! 

 FMS PTO will be using funds raised from Funny 4 Funds 

and Square 1 Art to purchase AMAZING FIELD DAY 

shirts for ALL students, teachers and staff!   

Each grade will have a different color shirt but same 

NEW logo for all! 

There will be NO CHARGE for any students, teachers 

and staff for the shirts,  but you will need to return 

the order form with the size needed. 

 ​ Orders forms coming home soon - PLEASE return them 

so that your child’s shirt can be ordered.  Don’t miss out 

on this fun opportunity! 

 

PTO Meeting  

Thursday, March 14​  at 6:30pm​ ​in the 

Fogarty library. ​ Please join us​!   

 Free Babysitting is provided at all PTO 

meetings!  

 

 

CPR Training… for Glocester Community 

Saturday, April 6 ~  9:00 am- 2:00 pm   

At Fogarty Memorial School 

Cost is $30 

Please contact Nurse Amy at FMS with any 

questions. 

 

Send in those Dino’s receipts!  Every 

receipt submitted equals money for our 

school!  

 

 

 

Fogarty Elementary 

and West Glocester 

are very excited to 

announce our 

collaboration on a 

COLOR FUN RUN! 

June 1​ at ​Ponaganset ​High School (rain date of June 2).  We 

are looking forward to a great event with all our Glocester 

students and their families.  Lots more info to come! 

 

We welcome new ideas for events and 

fundraisers!   

Please complete the “Fundraiser Proposal 

Form” or the “Event Proposal Form” and 

submit to Deirdra Nicholas - 

deirdra@fogartypto.com​.   

 Forms can be found on the Fogarty Memorial School PTO 

Facebook Page - under “Files” or sent to you via email, when 

requested.  We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

Planning ahead, there will be many team leaders 

who will be “graduating” from FMS PTO to the 

Middle School ​after next year.​  That will leave 

many open team leader positions that need to 

be filled.  If you are interested in any of the 

following positions, please contact the team 

leader to find out more! 

 

 

Personalized order forms will be coming home soon!  Last year, 

with your purchases of these one of a kind keepsake items, 

FMS PTO made over $2,500!   

These funds will help to pay for FMS FIELD DAY shirts 

for ALL students, teachers and staff.  

 You will be able to place orders online or with traditional 

paper order forms.   

Please consider ordering online- it is an easy to use 

website and streamlines the ordering process!   

 ​**New this year - if you purchase your keepsake items 

online, ​you will be entered to win a $20 gift car​d!  ** 

 
Or, if paying by check with the traditional order form, please 

make checks payable to​ FMS PTO​.   

 

**Deadline for orders is March 25!  ** 

 

All orders will be delivered by the end of April, just in time 

for Mother’s and Father’s Day!  These items will make 

wonderful and memorable gifts.   

 

Also, we want to thank Ms. Saccoccio and Mrs. MacPhee, 

our wonderful art teachers, for helping their students 

create these masterpieces.  With their dedication and 

commitment, 100% of students participated!  Thank you! 
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